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It is difficult to explain how autistic individuals experience suicidality as all autistic 

individuals are different and have different needs. However, research suggests that 

autistic individuals may experience different warning signs of suicidality in comparison to 

non-autistic individuals. 

 

Research Summary: 

In Cassidy et al.’s (2022) study, only 32% of autistic individuals communicated their 

suicidal thoughts verbally to another person before making an attempt on their life. 

Therefore, it is important to remember that autistic individuals may not communicate 

suicidal ideation in the way that people may expect.  

A study involving 462 parents of autistic youth found that the most commonly reported 

behavioural characteristics of older youth and young adults (11–25-year-olds) were 

physical and verbal aggression (Vasa et al., 2020) during periods of suicidal ideation.    

Autistic individuals are more likely to select lethal methods for suicide attempts than the 

general population (Kato et al., 2013; Takara & Kondo, 2014). 

 

Warning Signs of Suicidality in Autistic People: 

Autistic people who are experiencing suicidality might: 

• Lose interest in special interests or hobbies 

• Change their normal communication style by either becoming more 

communicative or less communicative 

• Spend more time online accessing information related to suicidality 

• Describing that they have ‘no words’ or that they feel numb 

• Increase self-harm 

• Talk about feeling hopeless or having no reason for living 

How may autistic individuals experience suicidalty? 
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• Speak more about death and suicide 

• Experience worse symptoms of depression or anxiety 

• Experience perseverative thoughts of self-harm or suicide 

Professionals who work with autistic individuals in crisis should ensure that they are 

listening literally their clients. Autistic clients may say that they are experiencing suicidal 

ideation but their body language and facial expressions may not align with your 

preconceptions of how someone in crisis will behave. This means we need to have an 

open mind and avoid preconceptions of how someone will present.  
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bO2H0QZm9_o 
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